
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

11th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
As outlined in Mrs. Godsell-Wright’s e-mail earlier in the week, following the Science exam 
on Friday morning (13th), we will have the Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly during Lesson 3, 
before lunch. This will give students the opportunity to get shirts signed and to reflect on 
and celebrate all that they have achieved during their time at Boroughbridge High School. 
Students will then be able to have their lunch before leaving the school site by 1.15p.m. If 
students need to wait for their bus then they can continue to revise in their timetabled 
lessons.  
 
From that point, students are only expected to attend school for their exams.  
 
We are proud of the positive, focused and committed way in which Year 11 have 
approached the exam season and we thank you for your support with this.  
 
We look forward to spending time with our Year 11 students at the Prom on Thursday 19th 
June following the end of the exams.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss K. Stephenson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


